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Circular No.: 2021/22-121 16 June 2022
Dear Parents,
An S4 student was tested positive via RAT

Our school was informed that an S4 student has been tested positive using COVID-19 Rapid
Antigen Test (RAT) on 15 June 2022. For your information, the student concerned was absent
from school since 14 June 2022. The case has already been reported to the Department of Health.

For the sake of safety, the school has been consistently disinfected. Once again, | would like to
remind all students to maintain appropriate social distance with other people and to take good care
of personal hygiene. Parents are also urged to put in place appropriate preventive measures to
guard against the spread of COVID-19, based on the health advice from the Centre for Health
Protection. Please also make sure that your children carry out the RAT properly and keep a clear
record each day before coming to school. Students tested positive should inform the school of
their positive results as soon as possible and stay at home.

For enquiries about the situation of our school, please do not hesitate to contact us at 2323 1741
during office hours.

Thank you for your attention!

Yours sincerely,

Tam Kwok Hin
Principal



